
 
 

JO BROWN & SONS, INC., North Haven, Knox County 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A Section 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
announces that it will be voting on a proposal to allocate funds to support the Maine Department 
of Marine Resources’ acquisition of a Working Waterfront covenant on 0.81± acres of land 
located in North Haven, Knox County, State of Maine.  The property is located at 1 Boatyard Rd, 
North Haven, ME and is identified on North Haven tax Map 30 as Lot 93.  The Maine 
Department of Marine Resources anticipates that the property will continue to be used for 
commercial fisheries purposes. 
 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the Land for Maine’s Future Board 
meeting on March 13, 2012.  The meeting is scheduled to begin at 12:00 p.m. in the Baxter 
Conference Room, State Planning Office, 19 Union Street, Augusta, Maine. 

 
Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until noon on March 12, 2012 and should be 
submitted to Tom Miragliuolo, Land for Maine’s Future Program, #38 State House Station, 
Augusta, ME 04333 or offered at the designated time during the Board meeting.  For more 
information or details on the acquisition contact the above address or call 207-624-6224. 
 


